
              
 

Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 
The School starts at 8:00am sharp for the students of Grade I to XII.  

We have sent multiple circulars & messages earlier clearly stating that the self students should 

reach school in the morning positively by 7:55am, failing which they will not be given entry. 

Inspite of this we are regularly witnessing self students reaching school late. For the past two 

weeks the coordinators have been giving them entry with a warning.  

From Monday, 28th August 2023 onwards, the school gates will close at 8:00am sharp. The late 

comers will not be given entry under any circumstances.  
 

 

Thanking you 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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25th August, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 


